
ADAP Advocacy Association Suspends Face-to-Face Advocacy 
 
All planned events postponed in response to Coronavirus Pandemic  
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WASHINGTON, D.C.  – The ADAP Advocacy Association today 
announced it would suspend all face-to-face advocacy meetings until further 
notice in response to the ongoing Coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic. The 
decision reflects an abundance of caution for advocates who are 
immunocompromised. 
 
All planned events, regardless of their size – including HIV/AIDS Fireside 
Chats – will be rescheduled later this year. For more information about the 
impact of the Coronavirus on people living with HIV, please read the latest 
ADAP Blog at 
https://adapadvocacyassociation.blogspot.com/2020/03/coronavirus-living-
with-hiv.html. 
 
To learn more about the AIDS Drug Assistance Programs, Coronavirus’ 
impact on people living with HIV/AIDS, or the ADAP Advocacy 
Association, please email info@adapadvocacy.org.  
 
#### 
About the ADAP Advocacy Association: The ADAP Advocacy Association 
mission is to promote and enhance the AIDS Drug Assistance Programs 
(ADAPs) and improves access to care for persons living with HIV/AIDS. 
aaa+

® works with advocates, community, health care, government, patients, 
pharmaceutical companies and other stakeholders to raise awareness, offer 
patient educational programs, and foster greater community collaboration. 
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